
In September, you will be in Curie Class. 

Our class is named after Marie Curie. 

Mrs Warren will be your class teacher. 

 

All about me! 

Mrs Warren 

 

Hi, I am Mrs Warren and I will be your new class teacher in Curie Class in 
September. I will be new to Nansledan School and am really looking forward 
to getting to know you all and supporting your learning.  

Our class will have a mixture of children who were either in Berners-Lee or 
Marconi Class when in Year 1 so we will have activities and time together in 
the first week of term to get to know each other well. To begin with, you will 
know some of your classmates very well already but there will be other 
children who will soon become new friends to you.  

I am meeting with your Year 1 teachers this week to find out a little bit about 
you. I am really looking forward to spending time with you and getting to 
know you all.  

Here are a few things you might be interested to know about me before I meet 
you! 

 

 

I hope you all have a lovely summer and I am really looking forward 
to getting to know you all in September when you join me in Year 2! 

Favourite: 

• Colour – Yellow 
• Animal – My dog, Scruffy.  
• Author – Michael Rosen  
• Beach – Crantock   
• Hobbies- Paddle boarding, 

Reading, Swimming and going 
to see live music.  

 

Dislikes: 

• Food – baked beans.  
 


